
Volume 27, Number 2            October 2009 
 

 

 

 

President’s Letter 

My tenure as president is almost over and I wanted to let you 
each know that it was an honor to represent PSSAT this past 
year.  I got to work with some really great people and learned 
many new things about our organization.  Being the president 
was a really rewarding experience, one that I constantly learned 
from and will continue to draw upon in the future.  It was really 
gratifying to see how many of you were willing to pitch in and help 
out with various projects.  It was also wonderful to see how many 
were able to pull off last-minute miracles!  I would like to thank 

every member who volunteered to represent PSSAT this past 
year, whether designing, ordering, and distributing promotional 

supplies, posters, and fliers; giving speeches to school kids and adult organizations; recruiting 
new members; or creating ways to keep current members involved.  Also thank you to the 
officers and committee members who spent long hours ensuring the survival of PSSAT.  We 
have a really diverse and amazing group of people that have made it their goal to help PSSAT 
thrive and grow.  I think it’s safe to say that with dedication like yours, the Professional Soil 
Scientists Association of Texas will be around for quite some time.  Thanks again to everyone 
for all your assistance! 

Dusten Russell 

Information about the 2010 PSSAT meeting 

This year’s PSSAT meeting will be on Wednesday, Feburary 3rd at the College Station Conference 
Center, 1300 George Bush Drive, College Station.  A catfish dinner will be provided by Bobby’s at $12 
per plate.  The dinner fee does include the security guard so alcohol can be consumed on site.  
**Reminder: BYOB!**  Hope to see everyone there. 
 
For those who are unable to attend the meeting, don’t forget to pay your dues to: 

Lindsay Lang 
22864 CR 4142 

Lindale, TX 75771 
lindsay.lang@rrc.state.tx.us 

Dusten Russell, 2009 President 


